
Rate Cut Could Bring Vital Relief to Economy

Beautiful, newly remodeled apartments at affordable

rates.

Half-Point Cut Will Provide Immediate

Impact

LOS ANGELES, CA, UNITED STATES,

September 18, 2024 /

EINPresswire.com/ -- K3 Holdings, a

privately held real estate investment

firm with extensive holdings

throughout the United States and

Alpine LA Properties, a leasing

company providing newly remodeled

apartments at affordable rates in Los

Angeles issued a statement today from

its Principals Michael and Nathan

Kadisha.

“The Federal Reserve’s upcoming

decision on interest rates is a pivotal

moment for the economy and more specifically, the housing market. While a quarter-point

reduction is likely, a half-point reduction is more appropriate and will offer vital relief and much

needed stabilization.

The Federal Reserve

decision has broad

implications for economic

stability. A significant rate

cut could be a crucial step

toward restoring balance,

promoting investment and

supporting affordability.”

Michael and Nathan Kadisha

Inflation and rising interest rates have led to increased

costs for consumers. These rising costs have specifically

strained housing affordability, affecting both investors and

renters across the nation. The anticipated rate cut could

address these challenges by reducing costs and

strengthening the marketplace.

A half-point reduction would inject stability into the

market, counterbalancing the high costs that are negatively

impacting consumers. 

Conversely, a smaller quarter-point cut may not provide the immediate impact needed to

address the ongoing economic challenges. The slower and less pronounced effect of a smaller

reduction could prolong the difficulties faced by the housing market and delay relief for those

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://k3holdings.com/
https://alpinelaproperties.com/


Private Real Estate Investment

Group Based in Los Angeles

Michael Kadisha

affected.

The Federal Reserve’s decision has broad implications for

economic stability. A significant rate cut could be a crucial

step towards restoring balance, promoting investment,

and supporting affordability. It represents a critical

opportunity to mitigate the financial pressures impacting

families and businesses alike.”

###

For more information or to schedule an interview with a

K3 spokesperson, please contact Dan Rene at 202-329-

8357 or dan@danrene.com

Dan Rene

Dan Rene Communications

+1 202-329-8357

email us here

http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/4849177


Nathan Kadisha

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/744347762

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2024 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

https://www.einpresswire.com/article/744347762
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

